Announcement from Saphli Municipality
Regarding the policy of not accepting gifts and all kinds of gifts from performing duties
(No Gift Policy)

According to the Ministry of Interior Has announced the intention of “Honest,
Transparent, Clean Interior 2565 and “No Gift Policy” Saphli Subdistrict Municipality is committed
to managing the organization with good governance. Create transparency in the agency It should
be practiced as honest culture to build faith and believe in society that Saphli Subdistrict
Municipality is a good governance organization in the capacity of administrators of saphli
Subdistrict Municipality. Therefore, | would like to announce my intention to perfrom my duties
and manage my work with awareness and are aware of their existing responsibilities will intend
to perform duties with honesty, transparency, accountability and maximum benefit to the
people. Following the guidelines for promoting morality to the utmost of our abilities, we would
like to announce ourselves as an organization that all executives and personnel under our
supervision It is our intention not to accept gifts and presents of any kind from performing duties
both while before and after performing duties (No Gift Policy) which will result in corruption and
Misbehavior both now and in the future As well as standing against all forms of corruption in
order to create value In matter of honesty Aiming at creating a strong and sustainable
organizational culture of ethics and transparency (Organization of Intergrity)

Therefore, It is announced for everyone to know and abide by

Announced on December 28,2023
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(Mr.Kritsada Lophit)
Mayor of Saphli Subdistrict



